
Spanish, Music and PE  
Spanish: 
In Spanish the children will explore food.  They will 
name and describe the different types of food that 
we eat. 
 
Music: 
This term the children will continue to learn about 
music with Apollo Music.  Year 4 will continue to 
learn to play the keyboard throughout the year, 
this term their focus will be composition! This is a 
great opportunity for your child to develop     
learning a musical instrument. 
We also look forward to our joint class trip with 
Year 3 , to the Apollo Music Concert! 
 
PE: 
PE lessons will continue to take place on Mondays.  
Please ensure that your child attends school in 
their PE kit.  The children will be learning to play 
handball and tag rugby. 

Learning Logs, Homework and Reminders  
Homework is handed out each week on a Friday 
and must be returned to school by  Tuesday.  
Children will be given spelling, times tables and a 
piece of writing homework based on their  
campaign, topic work or an upcoming whole 
school event. They will also be set a task on   
Mathletics. 
 
Please remember to read daily with your child at 
home.  Books will be changed every Thursday; if 
your child needs to change their book before,    
remind them to speak to the class teacher. 

Key Dates  
• 5th January 2022 - Children return 
• Apollo Chamber Orchestra Workshop - 11th 

January 2022 
• Trip to City Airport - (date to be confirmed) 
• End of Half Term - 11th February 2022 
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